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Compliance Department

May 20, 2014

New Hampshire Department of Justice
Office of the Attorney General

Consumer Protection and Antitrust Bureau
33 Capitol Street

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Notice Regarding Breach of Personal Information
Dear Attorney General Foster,

I am writing to notify you that on March 27, 2014, we became aware that the personal
information of two (2) New Hampshire residents may have been accessed by an unauthorized
person as a result of the theft of four (4) computer work stations. The information that may have
been accessed included the residents’ names, addresses, telephone numbers, dates of birth, and
health information; additionally, the Social Security number of one of the residents, and the Tufts
Health Plan medical insurance number of the other resident, were included.

We sent notice to the affected individuals on Monday, May 19, 2014.
We take the privacy and security of personal information very seriously and maintain policies
and procedures to protect the confidentiality of such information. We have taken appropriate

measures to the best of our ability to prevent a reoccurrence.

Please contact me at 603-663-2932 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Darlene J. Palewitz, M.Ed., CCEP
Corporate Compliance & Privacy Officer
Elliot Health System

www.elliothospital.org





